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TO: 
Capitol Network Members  
 FROM: 
Amber King, Co-Chair  

Andrea Svoboda, Co-Chair 
Capitol Network Charity Committee  
 
DATE: 
June 29, 2018  
 
RE: 
Capitol Network Charitable Giving Application 
 
Since its founding in 1983, Capitol Network has raised and donated more than a quarter million dollars to charities that provide much needed services to women and children across California. Capitol Network is currently seeking applications from qualified non-profit organizations for charitable giving grants. In past years, Capitol Network has made donations in amounts ranging from $1,000 to $5,000.  
 
Capitol Network is a non-partisan organization of public and private professionals who work in and around California’s state capitol. Capitol Network’s members are government relations, administration and legislative professions. The organization provides members with opportunities to exchange ideas of mutual interest, develop lasting personal and professional relationships and demonstrate leadership in community service. 
 
On behalf of the Board of Directors and members of Capitol Network, I respectfully request that you help us spread the word about the availability of these grants by forwarding this information to and nominating worthy organizations that might benefit from these funds.  
 
Qualifications and Application Requirements:  
 
· Qualified applicants must be a California non-profit (501c3 or 501c6) organization serving the needs of women and/or children.  
· The application package must include a copy of the organization’s non-profit filing with the Attorney General’s office and be accompanied by a letter of recommendation from a member of the Legislature or Capitol Network. Additional materials regarding the organization may be included in the packet but is not necessary.  

· Recipients of a Capitol Network grant in 2017 are not eligible in 2018.  

· Completed applications must be postmarked by September 7, 2018 for consideration.  
 
The Capitol Network Charity Committee will select charities/non-profit entities in September to receive a grant. Applicants and their nominators will be notified in October if they have been selected.  
 
Thank you for your assistance in identifying qualified non-profit entities serving the needs of California’s women and children that may be assisted through a charitable grant from Capitol Network. Please contact Amber King at amber.king@achd.org with any questions or for additional applications.   
Capitol Network is a 501 (c) (3) non-profit organization. I.D. #68-0073203
